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FamilyVoice says Vote Wisely: Consider a Biblical 
Worldview in Saturday’s Upper House Elections
All Candidates in Tasmania’s upper house elections every year in May are 
encouraged to promote Godly government if elected.
 
As voters in three Tasmanian Legislative Council seats go to the polls on May 7, 
they are reminded that elected representatives will serve for the next six years 
highlighting the need to ‘Vote Wisely’.
 
“FamilyVoice is urging all voters to cast their vote according to their Christian 
conscience when considering the candidates standing for election. It is important 
that candidates reflect the views of majority of the electorate which is pro-life, family 
oriented and faith-based,” said Greg Bondar, FamilyVoice spokesman.
 
FamilyVoice is a Christian-based non-denominational and non-party political 
national organisation.
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